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Dates for your diary: 
 May Day Bank        

Holiday—Monday 

7th May school closed  

 Year 4 Kid Zania—

Friday 11th May  

 Year 6 KS2 SATs—

Week beginning 14th 

May  

 5L class assembly      

Friday 25th May 9.05 

a.m. (parents/carers 

welcome to attend) 

 Half term -Mon 28th 

May—Fri 1st June . 

Inset day Mon 4th 

June. (Children re-

turn Tues 5th June) 

 Class photo-

graphs—Thursday 

7th June 

 FOTSA meeting host-

ed at SMAB—Friday 

8th June 9.00 a.m.   

 Year 6 Junior      

Citizen—Thursday 

14th June  

 Year 6 school    

journey—Friday 15th 

-Monday 18th June 

 Science Week—

Beginning 2nd July  

 End of term—Friday 

20th July 1.30 p.m. 
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PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE  

3S won the attendance trophy yet again and 6O won 

the punctuality trophy. Well done!  

School vision: ‘Helping each other to live successful lives in the world of tomorrow’  

Follow us on  

TWITTER@smab_school 

HEALTHY PACKED LUNCHES 

On advice from the DCSF (Department of Children, Schools and Fam-

ilies) and concerns generally about the increase of obesity in England 

we are continuing to encourage healthy eating at our school. As a 

school we have ‘Healthy School’ status, which we hope to maintain 

through continuing to educate the children about eating healthily.   

     I would like to remind you, children are not allowed to eat crisps 

(or similar items) or sweets as part of their packed lunch. This deci-

sion has not been put in place as a punitive measure but as a  genuine 

concern for your child’s well being.  

     Thank you for supporting the school and your child in developing a 

healthier life style.  

YEAR 3 SYNAGOGUE VISIT  

On Friday, 27 April, Year 

3 was given a warm      

welcome by Rabbi Daniel 

Epstein and friends at 

Cockfosters and New 

Southgate Synagogue in 

Old Farm Avenue.  

The children were given the opportunity to learn 

more about the role synagogues play in the life of 

Jewish communities. We 

are very proud of how the 

children were commended 

by the Rabbi for their respectful behaviour in 

a place of worship and their enthusiastic 

questioning as part of our RE learning. 

Thanks to all involved.  

SCHOOL GARDEN  
We need parents/carers volunteers to 

help develop our garden. If you are able 

to help please let the office know. If you 

are not able to give your time a  donation 

of seeds, bulbs or plants would be greatly 

appreciated.  
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